
 

Parent School Support Committee Minutes – February 5, 2018 

Attendance:  Krista Barry,   Jennifer Hartford,  Bonnie Fairweather, Krista McGlinchey, Mary Lou 

Robinson, Kayla Densmore, Kathy Hanson, Heather Bell-Williams, Cathy Halstead 

 

1. Welcome & Introductions – Introduced Mark Huys from the Child and Youth Team. 

 

2. Principal’s Report  -  

a. Welcome to Kindergarten – 21 families attended 

b. Four kindergarten students registered for French Immersion at SSES in the fall 

and one grade 2 student  

c. Mrs. Haley out sick.  Mrs. Brown taking her place as the resource teacher.  

Amanda Noftell taking Mrs. Brown’s place in grade 3/IMAC. 

d. BGCCC daycare opened for 3 and 4 year olds today.  After school program 

changes – students selected by school, supper included. 

e. Review of areas of focus in School Improvement Plan 

f. Reminders – Synervoice primary source of communication, Feb 19 Family Day – 

statutory holiday, report cards on March 26 

g. All of the PSSC budget was used on Pita Pit meal for last meeting. 

  

3. Spaghetti supper served. 

4. & 5. Mark Huys presented Keep Calm and Carry On and took questions from parents 

 

6. Next meeting:  Monday, April 9  5:00-6:30 pm  - Topic:  cooking cheap, nutritious 

meals 

 

7. Final meeting:  Monday, June 4  5:00-6:30  - Topic:  anxiety and our kids 

 

 

 


